
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to advise you that your child’s school have been accepted to participate in the 

Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) programme, which aims to improve the 

inclusivity of support for children with additional needs. 

Please complete our survey here: https://forms.office.com/e/QAvztgUvaW  

This survey will be close on Thursday 3rd October 2024 

The Parent Carer Survey is to assist everyone working in the PINS project to help identify current 

strengths and potential areas of improvement. This programme is funded by NHS England in 

partnership with the Department of Education, Department for Health and Social Care and the 

National Network of Parent Carer Forums (NNPCF). 

 This survey is for all parents and carers of children attending schools participating in the project. If 

you have more than one child, then you may complete the survey for each child attending the 

school. 

In the new school year, we will be facilitating meetings for parents and carers to join. 

If you need any support in completing the forms, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

Pins@medwaypcf.org.uk  

We look forward to hearing from you and hopefully meeting you when we visit school. 
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